
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NAVIGATIONAL CHANNEL YACHT ENCROACHMENT  

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Recent reports from commercial shipping have reported 3 yachts encroaching the Ipswich 
navigational channel between No4 buoy and Fox’s buoy. Mariners are requested to be vigilant and 
keep a safe distance especially during night time transits and restricted visibility a separate notice 
to mariner will be issued upon the yachts being repositioned.  

                     

Mariners are advised to keep a wide berth from these vessels during dredging operations and 
maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch. 68. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

13 April 2023 
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